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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(173) Program 4.1:   Visa Compliance and Status Resolution 

Senator Cash asked: 
 
Open Minds Research Company was granted $118,000 for a research program 
entitled ‘Best Practice for Managing removals’.  What were the outcomes of this 
program? 
 
Answer: 

The Best Practice for Managing Removals research project is still under way and it is 
too early to identify outcomes.  It is expected that the research report will be 
published on the departmental website once completed. 
 


